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The Embassy of the Hellenic Republic in Sarajevo has the honour to announce the Scholarship Program of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Hellenic Republic for Undergraduate and Postgraduate Studies in Greece for the Academic Year 2016-2017.

Applicants must have reached the age of majority by 01.10.2016 and must not have any kind of prior contractual relation with the Hellenic Republic. Their supporting documents also have to be translated into Greek. The faculties of Fine Arts and Theology are excluded from the Scholarship Program. Applicants with Greek language certificates are also invited to submit them.

Applicants for Postgraduate Studies have to be accepted by a faculty of a Greek university prior to their application for a scholarship. Also, applicants for the department of Foreign Languages, Translation & Interpreting of the Ionian University have to be able to express themselves fluently in two languages of their choice out of English, French and German.

Applications must be submitted until July 25, 2016.

Please find enclosed informative material about the Scholarship Program of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Hellenic Republic for Undergraduate and Postgraduate Studies in Greece for the Academic Year 2016-2017.

